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I strongly oppose any effort to weaken restrictions on plastic bag use.  Virtually 
everyone has old bags they can bring to the store and avoid paying 5 cents for a store 
bag. By removing this negligible fee, LD 56 would eliminate a frequent reminder that 
plastics are a major source of pollution.  No one advocates in favor of pollution. This 
bill would have the effect of increasing it.


